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Traffic congestion at the existing intersection of Mamre Road and Erskine Park Road 

The NSW Government is planning to upgrade Mamre Road between the M4 
Motorway, St Clair and Erskine Park Road, Erskine Park to reduce congestion and 
improve safety and travel times. 

Background 

Mamre Road is an important transport corridor in 

the Western Parkland City and provides key 

connections to the Western Sydney Employment 

Area.  

A preferred option for upgrading Mamre Road 

between the M4 Motorway, St Clair and Kerrs 

Road, Kemps Creek was displayed for community 

comment in 2017. The strategic design and 

responses to comments are detailed in a 

Community Consultation Report, available on the 

project website. 

What happens next? 

The upgrade would be delivered in stages, 
subject to funding.  

The NSW Government has committed $220 
million to Stage 1 between the M4 Motorway and 
Erskine Park Road. 

Investigations for the concept design for Stage 1 
started in early 2020. Geotechnical investigations, 
utility surveys and ground surveys are underway. 

Transport for NSW has invited tenders for the 
concept design and environmental assessment 
for Stage 1 between the M4 Motorway and 
Erskine Park Road. We will continue to engage 
with key stakeholders as we develop this 
proposal and will consult widely with the 
community on the environmental assessment.  

The Department of Planning, Industry and 
Environment’s recently exhibited plans for the 
Mamre Road Precinct, which included the corridor 
for upgrades to Mamre Road south of the Water 
NSW pipelines. The draft land zoning map is 
available on the Department of Planning, Industry 
and Environment website.
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Privacy Transport for NSW (“TfNSW”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998(“PPIP Act”) which requires that we comply 
with the Information Privacy Principles set out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting in the delivery 
this project. The information received, including names and addresses of respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a clear 

indication is given in the correspondence that all or part of that information is not to be published. Otherwise TfNSW will only disclose your personal 
information, without your consent, if authorised by the law. Your personal information will be held by TfNSW at 27 Argyle Street, Parramatta. You have the 
right to access and correct the information if you believe that it is incorrect. 

 

Major projects in the area 

 

Next Steps  
For the upgrade between the M4 Motorway 

and Erskine Park Road 

 

  

DISPLAY ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

FOR COMMUNITY COMMENT 

DEVELOP CONCEPT DESIGN AND 

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

SELECT PREFERED OPTION 

DISPLAY STRATEGIC DESIGN AND PREFERED 

OPTION FOR COMMUNITY COMMENT 

PLANNING, FIELD INVESTIGATIONS, 

PREPARING STATEGIC DESIGN 

CONSTRUCTION 

DETAILED DESIGN 

 
WE 
ARE 

HERE 

Contact us 
For more information on the Mamre Road 
Upgrade, please contact the project team:  

 
1800 696 564 

 
mamreroadupgrade@rms.nsw.gov.au 

 
http://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/mamreroad 

 
Mamre Road upgrade 
PO Box 973 Parramatta NSW 2124 

 

 

If you need help understanding  
this information, please contact  
the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them  
to call us on 1800 696 564 

 

http://www.rms.nsw.gov.au/mamreroad

